
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Friday March 18, 2022 
Media Contacts 
German Vigil— (202-306-1668), German.Vigil@dc.gov 
Mariam Nabizad— (202-671-0493), mariam.nabizad@dc.gov   

 

DDOT Approves Temporary Saturday Work Hours on the Cleveland Park 
Streetscape And Drainage Improvement Project 

 

 (Washington, DC) — The District Department of Transportation (DDOT) has approved extended work hours 
on the Cleveland Park Streetscape and Drainage Improvement Project as a result of weather related delays. 

Contractor is authorized to work on Saturday, March 26, 2022, between the hours of 7:00 AM and 7:00 PM.  
Construction work will continue in the Porter Street alley along Connecticut Avenue, between Ordway Street 
NW and Porter Street NW and will include limited alley access. 
 
Traffic controls will be in place to guide motorists, cyclists, and pedestrians safely through the work zone. All 
users of the roadway are advised to stay alert, be observant of signage and expect delays while traveling in this 
area.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the project or construction activities, please email 
info@clevelandparkstreetscape.com.  Please visit the project website at www.clevelandparkstreetscape.com for 
construction schedule updates. 
 

### 
 

The mission of the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) is to enhance the quality of life for District 
residents and visitors by ensuring that people, goods, and information move efficiently and safely with minimal 

adverse impact on residents and the environment 
  

Follow us on Twitter for transportation-related updates and more; like us on Facebook and visit the website 
at www.ddot.dc.gov. Visit goDCgo.com for more information on transportation options in the District.    

 
 
 


